HealthShare NSW



Mr Gerard Hayes General Secretary Health Services Union Locked Bag 3 Australia Square, NSW, 1214 Patient Services and Planning -9 July 2024

Email: secretary@hsu.asn.au

Patient Services and Planning_ Food Services - workflow and roster review

Dear Mr Hayes,

I am writing to you to advise of the proposed workflow and roster review that I would like to undertake at Auburn Hospital Food Services.

Within this proposed review consultation with staff is an important process and scheduled consultation meetings will enable us to discuss the purpose of the review and desirable outcomes. Key considerations for change are the wellbeing and safety of our staff in Food Services and to ensure job demand is captured, workload distributed evenly, and the master roster aligns to any changes and to the Award.

As part of our commitment to be transparent and have open lines of communication, engagement with HealthShare staff and Health Services Union (HSU) representatives regarding a review to the current workflow and roster is paramount.

It is important that a collaborative approach is undertaken in this decision-making process, and I welcome participation and feedback from you or your members.

If you have any questions, please contact me or Jenny Su, HR Business Partner on 0484 331 529.

Sincerely,

Kerry Garufi

General Manager - WS, CHW, NBM, WNSW